
2023 - 2024

STRICTLY ENFORCED 

ABSOLUTELY NO cellphone usage allowed during the 

school day. All electronic devices must be off and out of 

sight throughout the school day. 

ABSOLUTELY NO headphones, earbuds, airpods, or any 

other listening devices are allowed during the school day. 

ABSOLUTELY NO charging of devices is allowed at any 

point during the day. 

Violation of the electronic policy will result in the device being 

confiscated and stored in a secured box until the end of the 

day. 


